
 

 

WINE AND WISDOM: 

AN EVENING FOR BUILDING 

COMMUNITY & CONNECTIONS WITH 

LWEA MEMBERS OF COLOR 

 

In our first in this year’s series of “Wine and Wisdom,” we 

learned about DACA, immigration laws, and had mearningful 

conversations about the affect these have on our students and 

their families. 

Our next session will focus on the topic of implicit bias.  We’ll 

identify what it is, learn how to recognize when it occurs, and 

discuss ways to be a positive change agent working to stop the 

hurtful impact that implicit bias has on our students and 

communities. 

Don’t miss this evening of great conversation, food, and 

connection beginning with happy hour appetizers and a free 

beverage at Sam’s Tavern in Redmond.  We’ll have a room to 

ourselves and a microphone so you can hear our facilitator Ben 

Ibale, WEA’s Human and Civil Rights Coordinator. 

Join us in building community and connections with LWEA 

members of color, their allies, their accomplices, and those who 

have a desire to unite for the benefit of humanity.  

Please let us know if you are coming—we’ll need an accurate 

count for the restaurant!   

  

 

 

Wednesday, 

January 31 

4:30 PM 
 

 

Sam’s Tavern 

Dmdkfmke 

Redmond, 98052 

esday, 

November 8 

4 PM 

 

 

Sam’s Tavern 

Dmdkfmke 

Redmond, 98052 

 

Join us at:  

 

Sam’s Tavern 
15740 Redmond Way 

Redmond, 98052 

RSVP to Maryziel Galarpe, Ethnic Minority 

Representative, mgalarpe@lwsd.org. 

 

mailto:mgalarpe@lwsd.org

